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vember, 1904.

Sir,-

In reply to a letter from year office of the

ultimo respecting circular covering the quantity of her

to be put up having been sent to Stony Reserve, I beg to

say that it was not sent by mistake. The Departant had

in mind cattle not horses when this circular was sen

that Agency. That portion of it that refers to horses

may not apply at the Stony Reserve but until the Inspectors

report is to hand no further action will be taken.

In reply to the last paragraph of this letter

I would refer you to Defartmental letter of the 18th Juny

last.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.M Leau

Secretary.

The Hon. D. Laird,

 Clndian Commissioner,

Winnipes, Man.
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